
THE MODIFIED PROGRAMME
In Ti«w of the eoniennu of opinion that the Anoeiatiou

ihould eontinne its activitiei, It hu been decided to proceed
•long the linei previouiljr let forth, with «uoh modifieationiM may be roidered neceaary by the preient apeeial condition!.
It la probable that the erection of monumenta in the oapitali,
along the international boundary, and in some of the oentrea
of celebration, may have temporarily to be abandoned. The
ipeei^ Thankagiving Servieei in the Churchei will be, held
on February Uth next, aa planned, and the AMociation will
iMue a apecial Order of Service for use by the dllTercnt
Denominationa. Thia will be aent to the Clergymen throueh-
out Canada.

The Educational Programme ia well in hand. A aeriea
of artiolea on "How we kept the Peace" ia beinn written
by Profeiaor W. L. Grant, of Queen '» Univeraity, Kingston.
Commumcationa wiU ahortly be «cnt to ichoois in placea
which bear the aame namea aa placea in the United State",
with a view to the interchange of shielda and greetinga.A Maaque, or Children 'a Play, has been written for produc-
tion in the schools, portraying the signing of the Treaty of
Ohent, and the blessings of the succeeding century of peace.A plan ia being prepared for the granting of prizes for the
beat esaaya on Anglo-American relations during the laat
century.

While about a hundred centrea of celebration had been
arranged for, it ia probable that aome of these will find it
necessary to alter their plans by joining with neighboring
centres, and, in some cases, by abandoning the celebration
altogether. The Association will render such advice and
aaaistance aa it can to those centres where celebrations may
be held, and will endeavor to arrange for an interchange of
apeakera with American centres if desired.

CONFERENCE WITH AMERICAN COMMITTEE
BEFORE THE OUTBREAK OF WAR

(Bepen SDimtted to SzecattT* OamnUttet br UntenaBt-OotoMl
O. r. Hamilton, Honoiatr aecntacy)

A Conference of the American Peace Centenary Com-
mittee took place on July 21at and 22nd, at the Grand Hotel,
Mackinac Island, Michigan.

It was originally suggested by the American Executive
Committee that the Conference should be a joint gathering
on the part of the American Committee and the Canadian
Peace Centenary Asaociation. The OiHcers of this Associa-


